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Hello: 

 

Please take into consideration the huge impact this proposed bill would have on the 

huge fly fishing community in Oregon. Thousands of us tie our own flies, or even 

have businesses for tying and selling flies.  I understand that we don’t want animals 

killed for their fur.  However, the fly tying industry and hobbyists need certain furs for 

fly tying. I hope you will either make an exception for fly tying materials, or drop this 

bill altogether.  Please seriously consider the huge negative impact this would have 

for tyers.  Fly fishing is very important for Oregon; people come from all over the 

world to fish here.  Don’t jeapordize this sport. 

Thank you for your consideration, 

Sue Deering 


